
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS - Town of Brooks 

 
 

The Brooks Town Council will hold Public Hearings on a proposed Budget for the fiscal year 
ending June 30, 2026, during its Council Meetings on May 19, 2025, and June 16, 2025, at 
Town Hall, 961 Highway 85 Connector, Brooks, GA 30205. The Meetings and the Hearings 
will begin at 6:30 p.m. Following the Public Hearing on June 16, 2025, the Town Council will 
consider and act upon the proposed Budget for FY2026. If you would like to review the 
proposed Budget, you may visit Town Hall during its normal hours of operation. 


